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The Exceller Fund Receives $3,000 Grant from Thoroughbred 
Charities of America 

 
Lexington, KY – The Exceller Fund (TEF) recently announced that 
Thoroughbred Charities of America (TCA) has awarded a grant of 
$3,000 to the organization dedicated to the dignified retirement of off 
the track Thoroughbreds.   

 
“TCA has always been very supportive of our program and we greatly 
appreciate their dedication to off the track Thoroughbreds,” said Nicole 
Smith, Volunteer Executive Director of The Exceller Fund. 

 
TEF is a nationwide program with over fifty horses currently in its care.  Horses range 
from young adoption prospects to geriatric retirees.  The organization launched its 
Racing Warrior Campaign in 2011 which focuses on Thoroughbreds that have spent 
years on the track and have fifty or more starts. 
 


